
March 12, 2022 

Dear Family Member, 

It is unfortunate that I have to report two more positive residents discovered over the weekend, 

bringing the total to four positive residents.  We currently have no positive staff members.  We 

are conducting our routine testing of all residents today and will test staff tomorrow.  As I 

reported in my last communication, many residents and staff members have experienced a 

gastro-intestinal virus causing vomiting and diarrhea.  Although this has greatly improved over 

the last week, we do still have a few residents and staff effected by it. 

Please help us control the spread of these viruses by practicing good hand hygiene, especially 

when visiting in-person.  Please be sure to wash your hands thoroughly with soap and water and 

use the provided hand sanitizer regularly.  In addition, I thank you for cooperating with the 

cumbersome screening process, testing and masking.   

Sincerely, 

Fortunato Scerbo III 

Administrator 


